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October 28, 2022 

 

Dear Spartan Community Leader:  

 

One of the truly great things about living in the Lake Forest School District is the sense of community and the 

love we have for our schools. Whether we are gathering for a game, watching a parade, or grabbing an ice cream 

cone, the feelings of pride and joy of being a Spartan are evident. 

 

Over ten years ago, our community came together to pass a tax referendum to fund future school operations. The 

funds raised at that time were used to provide our students with new technology, additional transportation, School 

Resource Officers, and met a number of other operational needs.   

 

Unfortunately, while the District has been exceptionally good stewards of the resources with which you entrusted 

us then, the time has come again to assess our tax rates to ensure our resources can secure the long-term health 

and maintenance of District Operations. 

 

It is critical that we hear from and include our community partners in this effort. This is where you come in.  We 

are in the process of forming a committee which will meet for the next several months to plan and pass a 

referendum to fund our schools.  I cordially invite you to participate. 

 

Our first committee meeting will be November 30th at 6 PM in the Lake Forest High School Cafeteria. At this 

meeting an overview of the campaign will be shared and give you better idea how you can help. Subsequent 

meetings will be scheduled after the initial meeting.     

   

The vision of the Lake Forest School District is to be the model of excellence in education.  We know how much 

this matters to our community and we know how serious you take this. We ask for you to commit your talents and 

knowledge to helping us fund our schools for the near future and beyond. Please click on this link to RSVP for the 

event.  

 

Please call me directly at 302-284-3020 extension 103 with any questions. I look forward to working with you to 

preserve the health of the District for this and future generations.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Steven Lucas 
 

https://forms.gle/P78ghQX6p5YFGdYj9
https://forms.gle/P78ghQX6p5YFGdYj9

